
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/24/2014 10:23:02 AM
Subject: FW: DRAFT

Dear Guest,

On behalf of Governor Nikki Haley, the South Carolina Department of Commerce, and the South Carolina Department 
of Parks, Recreation and Tourism, I would like to thank you for attending the RBC Heritage presented by Boeing this 
year!

The First Gentleman's Invitational, the Palmetto State Reception, the RBC Heritage, and the meetings in between
presented unique opportunities at excellent venues where we could take business from the boardroom to the golf
course. With leaders and executives from across South Carolina coming together, we can forge a stronger business
environment for the entire state. Thank you for engaging in and committing to the growth of economic development 
in the Palmetto State.

We greatly appreciate your participation, but even more, we would like to receive your feedback on the events. 
Please reply and let us know what we can do to make next year's events more productive and, just as important, 
more enjoyable. [surveymonkey?]

Sincerely,

Katherine Veldran

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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